
To whom it may concern, 
 
     I am writing in regard to the proposed Ambulatory Surgical Center at Lawrence Memorial Hospital.  I 
live directly across the street from the hospital and would like to voice my concerns about the proposed 
project.   
 
     One major concern is the added noise, congestion and pollution that would likely result from such a 
project.  Have any traffic or noise surveys been implemented to measure the potential impact on this 
residential area? The area already has a lot of traffic, and consequently pollution, throughout the day, 
especially at peak hours.  Adding more would be intolerable. 
 
     In addition, I would please like to have more information on other possible plans that may be in the 
works for the hospital.  For example, since parking will most likely be an issue, will Wellforce construct 
parking garages?  Will they close the ER, which my family has been fortunate to be able to use over the 
years?  Needless to say, my neighbors and I are very concerned about the impact of this project on our 
neighborhood. 
 
     We strongly urge you to present the community with more detailed information about what exactly 
you plan to do.  Also we should be included  in the planning process and our opinions should be carefully 
considered. 
 
     Thank you for your attention to this critical matter.  I look forward to receiving a reply. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Wolff 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


